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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

How many ‘local’ Indigenous employees in the NT are employed under SIHIP/NPARIA 

using the definition in Commonwealth Ombudsman’s Report into Remote Housing Reforms 

in the NT? How many of these employees are casual, permanent or on short term contracts? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Northern Territory Department of Housing advise that at 30 September 2012, there were 

70 Indigenous employees employed on NPARIH works. 

 

New Future Alliance employed 63 Indigenous employees in the communities 

of Hermannsburg, Milingimbi, Ramingining, Ngukurr and Numbulwar. Of those 63, 12 were 

employed full time on long term contracts and 51 were employed on a casual basis.  

 

Territory Alliance employed seven Indigenous employees in the Alice Springs town camps 

on a casual basis. 


